
 

 

 
Filming Notification: 

“PUNCH” at White Bay Power Station  
 
 
Dear Resident/Building Owner/Business Owner, 
 
As a valued member of the local community, we're writing to inform you about 
upcoming filming activity for the feature film "PUNCH," produced by Punch Prod Au 
Pty Ltd, which is scheduled to take place within White Bay Power Station. The following 
outlines dates and approximate times related to our filming activities:  
 
Key Dates:   
 
Bump In: 6:30am – 6:30pm Monday 28th July – Friday 1st August 

Monday 4th August – Saturday 9th August 
Monday 11th August – Thursday 14th August 
Monday 18th August (6:30am – 11:00pm)* 

Rehearsals: 07:00am – 7:30pm Sunday 16th August 
Filming: 3:00pm – 5:00am Tuesday 19th August – Friday 22nd August* 

(Filming into Saturday AM) 
Bump Out 6:30am – 6:30pm Saturday 23rd August (7:00am – 6:30pm)* 

Sunday 24th August – Tuesday 26th August 
 
In the event of bad weather, filming will instead take place on Monday 18th August 
and/or Saturday 23rd August.  
 
Traffic Control & Equipment Vehicle Parking:  
 
To ensure the safety of both residents and our production crew, authorised traffic 
controllers will implement a brief hold-and-release system to facilitate truck turns at 
the intersection of Robert and Mullens Streets in Rozelle.  
 
Traffic Control 5:00pm – 11:00pm Monday 18th August 
Traffic Control 5:00am – 10:00am Friday 22nd August 
Traffic Control 6:00am – 11:00am Saturday 23rd August 

 
To minimise disruption to the neighbourhood, our main truck base and crew parking will 
be located off-site. Crew members will then be transported via shuttle buses to the 
filming location. Our crew will be instructed to maintain minimal noise levels 
between 10:00 PM and 7:00 AM to respect the quiet nature of your neighbourhood. 
 

Special effects, including atmospheric smoke, will be used throughout filming.  
NSW Emergency Services will be notified about these activities. 

 



   
 

   
 

Should you have any considerations before filming, please don't hesitate to contact either 
myself or our on-set location manager, Nathaniel O’Brien directly via the event hotline on 
0494 156 926.  
 
This film has the full support of both the State and Federal Governments, who recognise 
it as a state significant project. To promote Sydney to a global audience we are working 
closely with Inner West Council, Port Authority, and Placemaking NSW to ensure all 
necessary permits and permissions are in place. However, it's truly the support of the local 
community that we rely on most when filming on location. Thank you in advance for your 
patience and cooperation. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Monique Miller  
Location Manager 
Punch Prod Au Pty Ltd 
mmiller@legendaryfp.com 
 
 
 


